
 
 

 
Snohomish County Council 

 
Committee: Operations    Analyst:   Nicole Gorle  
ECAF:   2021-0554    
Motion: 21-263     Date:   July 27, 2021 
 
Consideration:  
Motion 21-263 would approve the 2021 contract with the International Lumberjack Show 
for them to perform at the Evergreen State Fair. 
 
Background:  
The International Lumberjack Show has put on the lumberjack show at the Evergreen 
State Fair annually for over 30 years, except for 2020 due to the Fair being canceled.  
Each day the fair operates there are three shows, with the exception of the last day of the 
Fair when there are only two. The most recent contract was in 2019 which was approved 
by Council via Motion 19-2261 for a total amount of $33,000. 
 
Current Proposal: 

Scope: The International Lumberjack Show will provide three shows each day of the Fair, 
except for September 6th where they will perform twice. Each show must contain: log 
rolling; tree climbing; chopping; sawing; axe throwing; and chair carving. The Scope and 
Terms can be found on page one of the contract, along with minimum show requirements 
and other contractor responsibilities. 

Duration: Contract includes three shows per day between August 26 and September 
6, 2021, but excludes Wednesday September 1, as the Fair is closed that  day. 

Fiscal Implications: $33,000 (Fund 002) 

2021 Budget: Yes 

Future Budget Impact: No 

Handling:  Urgent – 7/30/2021 

Approved-as-to-form: Yes 

Risk Management:  Yes 

Executive Recommendation: Approve 

Attachment:  None 

Amendments: None 

Request: Consideration under Committee of the Whole at GLS on July 28th 

                                                 
1 Motion 19-226 – Approved August 14, 2019 
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